
 

  SPRINGS MENNONITE CHURCH 
                                 May 29, 2022 

                                      10:30 AM 
                                                           FM 87.9 

 
Opening Prayer & Lighting of the Peace Lamp 

 

Call to Worship 

Leader:  Jesus said: ‘Do not let your hearts be troubled.  

              Believe in God, believe also in me.’ 

People: We believe in Jesus Christ, whose resurrection  

              gives us eternal life. 

Leader:  Jesus said with blessed assurance: ‘In my Father’s  

              house, there are many dwelling places.’ 

People: Dwelling places prepared for us, children of God. 

Leader:  Jesus promised: ‘If I go and prepare a place for you, 

              I will come again and will take you there myself, so  

              that where I am, there you may be also.’ 

People: We give thanks for the promise that when it is time  

              for us to leave our earthly lives, Jesus carries us  

              home to be with God. 

Leader:  Jesus said: ‘You know the way to the place where 

              I am going,’ but Thomas had doubts: 

People: ‘Lord, we do not know where you are going. 

              How can we know the way?’ 

Leader:  Jesus said to him: ‘I am the way, and the truth,  

              and the life.’ 

All:        We gather today to celebrate life of many and to bear       

              witness to the resurrection. Thanks be to God! 

 

**Children are dismissed to Children’s Church** 

 

Opening Song- HWB #614 In the Bulb There Is a Flower 

 

Offering Prayer 

 

Announcements & Sharing of Prayer  

 

Tribute to Uvalde Students & Teachers 

 

Remembering those who have passed in the last few years 

 

 

 

 

 

Song- HWB #616 Children of the Heavenly Father 

 

Continuation of Memorials 

 

Closing Remarks & Benediction 

 

Sending Song- HWB #275 Lift Your Glad Voices 
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Church Information: Phone: (814) 662-4201     

Pastor: John Verburg 

Office hours: Generally Monday-Thursday: 8:30 a.m.-12:00 p.m. 

or by appointment 

Cell phone: (256) 624-7252 

Email: jlverb@hotmail.com 

 

Secretary: Wendy Brenneman 

Email: office@springsmc.org 

Cell Phone: (814) 579-1774 

Office Hours: Monday-Friday 8:30 a.m.-12:30 p.m. and otherwise 

by appointment 

Springs Mennonite Church is Handicap Accessible 

A restroom and elevator are available on the main floor. There is 

also a restroom located downstairs in the basement. There are also 

large print song books and hearing devices; please ask an usher for 

assistance with these items. 

AED (Automated External Defibrillator) is located at the back of 

the church near the elevator. 

 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

June 3- Daniel Miller 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY! 

May 31- Don & Sheera Beitzel 

June 2- Ron & Shari Beitzel 

June 4- Byron & Sally Miller 

 

Calendar of Events 

Today- Fellowship Meal, following Worship Service 

June 2- Daughters of Dorcas, 9:30-3:30 PM 

June 7- Council Meeting, 7:00 PM 

June 13- Worship/Music Committee Meeting 

June 26-30- Bible School 
July 16- TriState Relief Sale, 10:00 AM 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

One peace lily is available per loved one to the families. Please be 

sure to pick your lily up after the service. 

 

We will begin outdoor church next Sunday at 9:00 AM, with 

Sunday school following at 10:00!  

 

We are in need of 2 backpacks (teen or adult size) for the dramas 

during Bible School.  If you have a backpack you could loan us, 

please contact Beth Green. 

 

 
What shallow water sea creature has powder blue blood? 

(Come to Bible School and find out.) 

 

WE’RE EXCITED! Bible stories and study, fun songs, dramas, 

art projects, science explorations, games, snacks and more can be 

enjoyed at Bible School in less than a month! (June 26-30) We 

can’t wait to greet you and your friends. 

(Remember to register ahead of time if you can—forms are on the 

credence stand.) 

Spread the good news. Please share the church’s Bible School 

Facebook post with your Facebook friends!  

Continue to pray for Bible School—the Committee, Staff, 

supporting Volunteers, and especially the Attendees and their  

Families. Thanks.  

Melissa Durst, Beth Green, Jan Bender—VBS Committee 

 

The Jr. Department Sunday School is looking forward to continue 

to share the message and love of Jesus over the summer months.  

We will be meeting INDOORS the 1st and 3rd Sundays of June, 

July, and August at 9 AM.  If you have any questions, contact 

Carolyn Tice or Deb Brenneman.  

 

The May Issue of the Allegheny Miscellany is available in your 

church mailbox.  

 
May 22, 2022 Totals 

 General Offering                                           $4,148.00                                 

 Attendance          69 

 

 

 

All of Joe Bender’s friends are invited to his Memorial Service 

at 11:00 AM at Grace Community Church in Grantsville, on 

Saturday, June 11th.   Lunch is provided after the service.  A 

Tribute to Joseph F. Bender will be held at 7:30 PM at the Folk 

Meeting House on Friday, June 10th.  Friends are also welcome 

at this time. 

 

TRISTATE RELIEF SALE’S LOCAL AUCTION will be held 

July 16th at 10 am in the church’s parking lot.   We are looking for 

good used or new items for the auction.   Furniture, household 

items, crafts, quilts.  If you have items to donate contact Carol Tice 

or Doug Berg to arrange pick up.  And a big THANK YOU! for 

continuing the collection of My Coins Count and for all your 

pledged matches. 
 

The week of June 5th the cleaning personnel will be cleaning the 

church early due to the Arnold/Miller wedding.  Please be  

mindful of this while using or being at the church during this 

week. 

 

Church Prayer & Praise  

Maryanna Durst, Janet Robison, Renee Jones, Mary Lou Jordan, 

Deb Kolb, Phyllis Maust, John & Faith Verburg,  

Esther (Pat) Miller, Gary Bowser 

Those in Missions 

Naomi Tice- Bammental, Germany 

Phoebe Wiley- Prison Ministry 

Those in Nursing Homes & Rehabilitation Centers 

Olen Rembold, Shirley Brandes, Audrey Kinsinger, Fannie Beachy, 

Mabel Beiler, Rayetta Brant, Betty Miller, Shirley Teets 

 

 

We, the Springs congregation, have been changed by Jesus Christ.  

Saved by His love and forgiveness, we are empowered to carry  

forth His ministry through obedience, teaching, service, and  

healing. Reaching out to all people, by faith we journey together 

praying, worshiping, and making disciples. By our living in the  

Spirit, we reflect His love, joy, hope, and peace. 


